
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 06 June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a great start back after the half term break. Our students are working hard in their 

lessons and Year 11 have been sitting exams, as well as attending extra revision sessions! 

 

Subject Awards 

Subject Awards this week go to… 

English Jack K (Y7) Dani T (Y11 

Mathematics Zach F (Y8) Phoebe R (Y11) 

PE Edward F (Y7) Phoebe R (Y11) 

Computing Nicole P (Y7) Raphael B (Y11) 

Geography Frank B (Y7) Harvey D (Y7) 

French Jackson C (Y8) Dani T (Y11) 

RE Alisha P (Y7) and  Alesha D (Y10) 

History Harvey D (Y7) Xanthe W (Y11) 

Art Ruby W (Y8) Alfie R (Y10) 

Science Lena R (Y8) Bobby K (Y8) 

 

Y11 – Reminders 

From Monday 9th June attendance for Year 11 is not compulsory but is strongly advised, due to 

ongoing revision as detailed below. There will also be a supervised quiet study room available for 

pupils to do their own private studying between exams. 

 Exams Revision Sessions available 

Monday 9th June  Biology Exam  
PE Exam  
IMedia Exam 

PE, IMedia, History and Mathematics 

revision 

Tuesday 10th June 
 

History Exam History revision in the morning before 
the exam, Mathematics Revision 

Wednesday 11th June 
 

Maths Exam Science Revision 

Thursday 12th June Geography Exam  
Hospitality & Catering Exam 

Hospitality & Catering, Music Revision 
Additional music revision – 4pm till 
5pm  

Friday 13th June 
 

Chemistry Exam Physics Revision 

Monday 16th June 
 
 

Physics Exam 
Music Exam 

 

See the next page… 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Events coming up… 

 

Transition Days at new schools: 

Snaith – Tuesday 17th June 

Selby High – Thursday 19th June 

 

On Wednesday 18th June we are going to have an Activity/Sports day for students in Years 7 to 

Year 10. This will be a lovely event for our students before some start at their new schools the 

following week. They can come in their school PE kit on this day. We will send a reminder nearer 

the time. 

 

On Friday 20th June our Year 11 students are invited in for their Leaver’s Assembly from 9am till 

10.30am. They need to meet in the canteen and we will then take them into the school hall to 

celebrate their time with us. After a special liturgy we will have speeches from staff, photographs 

from over the years and the traditional shirt signing. Any students who have ordered hoodies will 

be able to collect them. It will be an emotional day! 

 

On Friday 20th June we will also have a farewell assembly in the afternoon for students leaving 

from the other year groups. They have individual booklets to collect messgaes from each other 

and it will be a positive way to end their time here and start their new journey. 

 

Finally this week…  

 

We sent out a flyer, via various groups this week for our ‘Celebrating the History of Holy Family’ 

event on Saturday 12th July. So we can keep track of numbers we are asking people to register 

using the link or QR code. Depending on demand we may have to give time slots but, for now, 

we just need to know how many people would like to come! The form also asks for a ‘memory’ of 

Holy Family that we will display on the day. Even if people cannot attend we would welcome their 

’fond memories’.  They can email them to friendsofholyfamily@holyfamily.bkcat.uk 

I have attached the flyer to this email, please pass on to others who may be interested. 

As we prepare for this event we have found photographs from the first year the school opened in 

1967 and lots from over the years which has been very emotional. Thanks for continuing to keep 

our staff, students and community in your thoughts and prayers. 

 

‘A little Consideration, a little Thought for Others, makes all the difference.’ A. A. Milne 

 

As always, you are all in my thoughts and prayers, have a lovely weekend, 

 

 
Mrs D. Mitchell 

Headteacher 

mailto:friendsofholyfamily@holyfamily.bkcat.uk

